

Fire Department

Aaron Lipski Chief

Joshua Parish Assistant Chief David Hensley Assistant Chief Schuyler Belott Assistant Chief

MEMORANDUM

TO: Jim Owczarski

City Clerk

FROM: David Hensley

Assistant Chief

DATE: 11/10/2023

RE: Ambulance Company's Application for Approval

Attached is a copy of Superior Air-Ground Ambulance Service of Wisconsin's application for certification. Per Chapter 75-15-13, the City of Milwaukee Fire Department is to submit these to your office after receiving approval from the City of Milwaukee Police Department. That approval letter is attached, along with the application and accompanying documentation.

If you have any questions or required further information, please contact Deputy Chief Michael Cieciwa at mcieci@milwaukee.gov or (414) 286-8981.

Thank you.

David Hensley Assistant Chief

Bureau of EMS, Training, and Education

CC: DC Michael Cieciwa

